
November 2023 – GCSCSF Board Visit to Fair Grove Senior Center 
 

Greene County Senior Citizen Service Fund Board Members Mike Jungers, Joyce Munden, and Steve 
Short visited the Fair Grove Senior Center in November and enjoyed lunch with staff and patrons.  As 
they enjoyed their open-faced turkey sandwich, they were able to hear first-hand from many patrons 
and members of the staffing team.  Mr. Jungers said he will always remember some of the colorful 
characters he met at his table! 
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